


 

The Secretary of State for Transport wants to make a new decision on the Stonehenge road
scheme. He asked National Highways for responses to five  he wishes to consider
i.e.  Alternatives, Policy, Carbon, Environmental Information and Any Other Matters. 

National Highways has responded. (See “Documents” tab in   and the Secretary of
State for Transport has now invited  on these submissions and any other relevant
information.

Comments must be submitted by midnight on 4 April 2022.




